“If the federal government was doing its job, Arizona would not have needed to pass the new immigration law.  I have surveyed thousands of Nevadans during my weekly telephone town hall meetings regarding the Arizona law, nearly 85 percent support what Arizona is doing.  We could solve many of our immigration problems if the federal government would bolster border security and enforce our nation’s current immigration laws.  Once again, this Administration is seeking to score political points and headlines instead of offering solutions,” said Heller.   
